
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Missouri Department of Transportation 
Patrick K. McKenna, Director 
 

1.888.ASK MODOT (275.6636) 

SINGLE FEASIBLE SOURCE PURCHASE POSTING NOTICE 

The Missouri Department of Transportation has determined that only 

one source can provide the products or services described below. 

 

Title: 7-SL170930 – Geotab Pro Fleet Services 

 

Description:  The Missouri Department of Transportation, St. Louis District, has determined 

that only one known source, Pana-Pacific, can furnish the department with 

Geotab Pro Fleet Services to match existing GPS vehicle system.  The St. Louis 

District currently has an existing functional Geotab database with Pana-Pacific 

with forty-two (42) Geotab GO7 units currently active.  The database is already 

built and functioning and we need the new devices to be merged into our existing 

database.  This requires Pana Pacific to be our service provider to avoid 

rebuilding our entire GPS system database.  This notice shall meet the single 

feasible source posting requirements for one calendar year and in association 

with the needs described.  Purchased services will exceed $25,000 throughout 

the calendar year.  This posting may be extended for up to three (3) additional 

one (1) year periods.  Issues with this purchase may be directed to Stephanie 

Austin Rashid, Sr. Procurement Agent at 314-301-1439 or 

Stephanie.AustinRashid@modot.mo.gov, until September 30, 2016. 

Contract Period: October 1, 2016 – September 30, 2017 

Renewal Options: Three (3)  

Agency: Missouri Department of Transportation 

Supplier: Pana-Pacific 

          Fresno, CA 

Buyer:  Stephanie Austin Rashid, CPPB 

Phone Number: 314-205-7307 

E-Mail: Stephanie.AustinRashid@modot.mo.gov 

 Posting Date: September 20, 2016 

Response Date: September 30, 2016 

mailto:Stephanie.AustinRashid@modot.mo.gov
mailto:Stephanie.AustinRashid@modot.mo.gov

